
February 24, 2022

Updates From the Road

 


Dear Praying Churches and Friends,


Thank you for your continued prayers and support. The 
month of February has been good! We have been 
between Alabama and Georgia for quite some time with 
meetings. We have done some drop-ins that have gone 
very well; some have already turned into meetings, 
others are waiting to set a date. During our time on the 
road we were able to fellowship with some fellow 
missionaries and what a blessing that was! We came 
away from our time with them encouraged and 
refreshed. We also received word this month that we 
were taken on by two more supporters. Praise the Lord 
for His faithfulness! For the upcoming month we have a 
full schedule and will be scattered between a few 
different states. 


The boys have been doing well! As we teach our boys 
about the Lord and what they learn in church, we have 
talked to them about Heaven and what God designed it 
for. During these times of teaching, Emrys has 
expressed concern of “not wanting to go to Heaven 
today”; while we have assured him that it’s a beautiful 
place we did not want to press the issue but rather pray 
and let the Lord work on his heart. Well some time had 
passed and one morning he mentioned to us that, “he 
told God that we wants to go to Heaven”. Digging a little 
further and figuring it was not a testimony of salvation, it 
is such a wonderful thing to see his heart is tender to the 
Lord. Would you pray along with us that he would open 
his heart to the Lord for salvation and that the Lord 
would continue to give us wisdom in how to guide our 
boys. 


In Christ, 

Trevor Deneau

Phone: (231) 577-8060 Website: deneaustoitaly.org Email: deneaus.to.italy@gmail.com

Praise Reports


• We have made more meetings this 
last month!


• Two new supporters


Prayer Requests


• The hearts of the Italians to be 
softened.


• The work of other missionaries in 
Italy to be blessed, and God to 
continue to call new missionaries.


• Our calendar to continue to fill with 
meetings for this year.


• Safety on the roads as we travel.


• Emrys is having digestive 
problems; we will continue to 
figure it out and treat it. 


Our Boys


• Felix is again cutting 2 more teeth; 
he has also started walking more 
than crawling.


• Emrys and Theo are enjoying 
getting back into the routines of 
school.
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